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14th meeting.  If approved by Faculty Senate, the proposal will be recommended to 

the President, through the Vice President for Academic Affairs (Attachment 2).
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Proposed Document (For inclusion under Student Affairs in Undergraduate Catalog)
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two semesters to satisfy this requirement or be subject to Suspension 2 
as outlined in the University undergraduate catalog.  

 
2. The current policy mandating that Suspension I students sit out one regular 

semester would be retained for those students who do not participate in in-
house suspension. 

 
Proposed Language for Undergraduate Catalog, Page 58 
 
After the section entitled “Procedure for Academic Suspension and Appeal” and 
preceding the section on “Second Chance Provision” there would be a heading 
entitled “In-House Suspension.” The information outlined above would be placed 
there.  
 
It is proposed that this policy take effect in the fall, 2011. The program would be 
managed and supported by hiring a counselor with experience and a proven 
record of experience working with high-risk students. 
 

 
 
 
 

 


